
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
This year’s submissions are generally a better standard for reflections on what is a technical area of the 
role.  The better submissions are those that show how the candidate has progressed both professionally 
and personally throughout the process.  It was pleasing to note that many candidates are getting the vital 
role that Weights and Measures plays in the field of Consumer Protection and also the link with the cost-
of-


